
  

SST. PATRICK’S CATHOLIC CHURCH, WILDFIELD 

11873 The Gore Road, Brampton, Ontario   L6P 0B2 
 

� (905) 794-0486  � (905) 794-1659 
 

http://StPatricksBR.archtoronto.org � StPatricksBR@archtoronto.org 

 
 

A CATHOLIC COMMUNITY SINCE 1830 

 

REGULAR SCHEDULE 
 

SUNDAY MASSES 
Saturday 5:00pm English 
Sunday 8:30am English 
Sunday 10:00am English 
Sunday 11:30am Italian 
Sunday 1:00pm English 
Sunday 7:30pm English 

 

The audio feed of Sunday Masses is 
made available by conference call. 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Tuesday 8:30am English 
Wednesday 8:30am English 
Thursday 8:30am English 
Friday 8:30am English 
Saturday 8:30am English 

 

RECONCILIATION (CONFESSIONS) 
 

Saturday 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
 

MARIAN DEVOTION 
 

ROSARY 
 Tuesday to Sunday 
 before the 8:30am Mass in the church 
 

 Saturday, 8:00pm, by conference call 
 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP 
 Wednesday 
 at the start of the 8:30am Mass 
 

OUR LADY OF KNOCK 
 Saturday 
 at the start of the 8:30am Mass 
 

BAPTISMS 
 

Please contact the Pastor through the 
Office to make arrangements. 

 

MARRIAGES 
 

Couples must contact the Pastor at 
least one year in advance of the 
anticipated date. A preparation course 
is required. 

 

A NOTE ABOUT COVID-19 
 

We are able to welcome people inside the 
church for as long as we can observe 
physical distancing between households. 
Spaces are allotted as people arrive, and 
there is no reservation/registration required 
to come for Mass. Masks or face coverings 
continue to be required while inside the 
church. 

 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Rev. Fr. Vito Marziliano 
PASTOR 

 

PARISH OFFICE 
 

The Parish Secretary will be in the Office 
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays 
to welcome people by appointment only. 

 

You may contact the Parish Office 
at any time by phone or e-mail. 

 

Those who wish to speak with Fr. Vito may do so in the sacristy 
before or after Mass, or by appointment at any time. 

 

PARISH GROUPS AND MINISTRIES 
 

Please note: Most meetings and gatherings 
are suspended at this time. 

 

Altar Servers (Junior and Senior) 
Baptism and Marriage Preparation 
Bible and Theology Classes 
Building Committee 
Catholic Women’s League 
 First Monday of the Month 
English Choir (at the Sunday 10:00am Mass) 
English Prayer Group 
Fundraising Committee 
Italian Choir (at the Sunday 11:30am Mass) 

Italian Prayer Group 
Knights of Columbus 
 Third Thursday of the Month 
Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers 
Legion of Mary 
Liturgy of the Word for Children 
Ministers of Hospitality (Ushers) 
Ministry of Bereavement 
Ministry to Seniors and the Homebound 
Ministry to the Youth 
Parish Finance Council 
Parish Liturgical Committee 
Parish Pastoral Council 
Refugee–Resettlement Committee 
 Project Hope Group 
R.C.I.A. and R.C.I.C. 
Seniors’ Group 

 

PARISH SCHOOLS 
 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 
St. Patrick’s (1907) 
11948 The Gore Road 
(905) 794 – 0411 
 

Holy Spirit (2005) 
25 Bloomsbury Avenue 
(905) 794 – 8039 
 

Fr. Francis McSpiritt (2007) 
55 Lexington Road 
(905) 794 – 5031 
 

Our Lady of Lourdes (2011) 
25 Mount Royal Circle 
(905) 913 – 1703 
 

St. André Bessette (2013) 
25 Riverstone Drive 
(905) 913 – 2567 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL 
Cardinal Ambrozic (2009) 
10 Castle Oaks Crossing 
(905) 913 – 2989 

 
NEW PARISHIONERS 
 

We warmly welcome new 
members of our parish 
community. 
 

If you would like to register as 
parishioners and use a box of 
donation envelopes, please 
contact the Parish Office or 
speak to Fr. Vito after Sunday 
Mass. 
 
CONFERENCE CALL 
 

To participate at prayers or 
gatherings done by conference 
call, simply dial the toll-free 
number 1-867-292-3030 and 
use the code 733-93-13. 
 

Please check with your phone 
service provider for details if 
“toll-free numbers” are 
accessible to you with no 
additional fees. 
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ANGELO S. CALLEGARI

BEVERLY J. MORTON
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Parliamo Italiano
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ITALIAN LADIES FASHION
Miamitaly Imports

Josephine Lazzaro
905-794-0086  josielazzaro@me.com
Bring this ad & get 10% discount

We Specialize In

Fruit Baskets, Deli Trays, Fresh Meat,
Baked Goods, Catering Available

COMPLETE CAR CARE

BRUNO OR ROSA  12473 Hwy. 50, Bolton   905-857-4387

Hwy. 50, Bolton  905-857-1227  www.gardenfoodsmarket.com

AnticaAntica

    Osteria Italian RistoranteItalian Ristorante

A tradition of taste truly authentic southern Italian cuisine!
Mon-Fri from 11:30am for lunch & dinner
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Special functions up to 90 guests:
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SPOT
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Sammy Daniel
Insurance/Financial Advisor
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Home   Auto   Life   Investments   Group   Business   Farm   Travel
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acadamar.com

Custom Design & Installation
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Accepting New Patients

Walk in Clinic / Family Practice
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Authentic Montessori
Programs
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Preschool 2.5-4 years
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Nurturing & Caring Childcare



CONTINUED CAUTIONS IN OUR 
JOURNEY OF SAFETY

From the very beginning of the Pandemic, and before
we were asked to maintain certain precautions, we
have done our very best in reassuring the safety of
parishioners and all who join us in prayer.  Thanks to
the many pandemic volunteers, we have removed all
books from the pews; limited seating arrangements,
removed holy water containers, but provided holy water
bottles to take home.  Closed access to the
confessionals, and promoted the celebration of the
Sacrament in the sacristy.  At the very beginning we
also removed statues from the church and trained
worshippers not to “touch” these devotional icons.  We
continued to stress the wearing of masks and provided
masks for anyone who may have forgotten to bring
one.  Placed disinfection stations at the entrances to the
church.  Insisted on NO CONGREGATIONAL SINGING
during mass.  We limited the time we could spend
together in church and did not allow meetings in the
church hall.  Disinfected the pews after every mass with
full cleaning and disinfection every Monday.  Further
more the church was being sanitized using a UVL
fogger on a regular basis.

Some of these lesser measures are slowly being
removed as provincial and diocesan guidelines permit.

What else can the parish now do to
continue promoting safety for all
who attend?  This past week, Fr.
Vito has met with some
parishioners and representatives

from the CITRON HYGENE: building healthy spaces,
and two units of air filtrations have been purchased for
further safety.  These units are engineered to maximize
the rate of air changes with the strength to provide
purified re-energized air, which filter 99.98% of
pollutants, giving us fresh, clean and energized air. 
These units will be installed in our church in a few days. 

THE BARN IN THE PARK

We announced a few weeks
ago that due to deteriorating
conditions of the structure, we
will soon be demolishing it and
building a new one.  Although

we will be contracting a company for both demolishing
and rebuilding, we will still need the help of willing and
able bodied parishioners to help out.  This will take
place in early Spring and we hope that a number of
parishioners will come forth to volunteer.

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION

Families who have already
registered their children for
F i r s t  Con f e s s i on/F i r s t
Communion/Confirmation and
have already participated with

Fr. Vito in one of two conference calls in September, have
started receiving information through social media that
will help the children understand the Sacraments.  It is
suggested that parents view these videos with their
children and be involved in a conversation with them.  Fr.
Vito would appreciate hearing from the parents or
children, via email, about their opinion or suggestion with
these videos, if you have any questions that arise from
the video, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Families who registered and were not able to connect
with the conference call have also received information
on how they may do so.   

Please note that after the Christmas holidays, we will
publish the dates for their celebration.

FOR THOSE CURRENTLY IN GRADE 2 OR GRADE 7
THIS SCHOOL YEAR, please be patient and wait for
further information regarding registration in the new
year. 

HELPING FAMILIES IN NEED

WALMART GIFT CARDS

A number of parishioners have donated gift cards for
Thanksgiving.  We thank you and reassure you that
several people have benefited from your generosity. 
Please remember that we will continue to do this until
Christmas in lieu of Christmas Baskets.

HEALING RETREAT TO FOCUS ON THE JOURNEY
THROUGH THE CHALLENGES OF LIVING AND

DEALING WITH CANCER

Thursday, November 11, 2021 from
9:30 am - 3:30 pm at Queen of
Apostles Renewal Center - 1617 Blythe
Road, Mississauga.  For further

information, please call 905-278-5229 or contact the
Center via email at office@quo.ca. 

Do not look forward in fear to the changes in life; 
rather look to them with full hope that as they arise, 

God, whose very own you are, 
will lead you safely through all things.

St. Francis de Sales

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2021
32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

“Praise the Lord, O my soul!”

Psalm 146

Saturday, November 6,  2021
8:30 am For all parishioners / John Cabral
5:00 pm Salvatore Sferrazza / Emma Spadafora  
Sunday, November 7, 2021
8:30 am Deceased members of Carvalho Family

Antonio Colavita 
10:00 am For all parishioners 
11:30 am Giuseppe & Antonio Colavita 

Maria De Biase
1:00 pm For our schools
7:30 pm Mara & Ivan Vuckovic
Monday, November 8, 2021
8:30 am Mary Anne DiChiara 
Tuesday, November 9, 2021
8:30 am Francesca Infusino
Wednesday, November 10, 2021
8:30 am Giuseppe & Luigia Fanutti
Thursday, November 11, 2021
8:30 am Deceased members of the Perri Family
Friday, November 12, 2021
8:30 am For all those who died during the pandemic
Saturday, November 13,  2021
8:30 am For parish families 
5:00 pm Emma Spadafora
Sunday, November 14, 2021
8:30 am Manuela & Maria Vilarinho
10:00 am Kofi Ankoma-Mensa / Gaetano Pesce
11:30 am Benito, Giovanni & Anna Pelosi
1:00 pm Giovanni Nichilo
7:30 pm Mara & Ivan Vuckovic

THE SHEPHERD’S TRUST SPECIAL COLLECTION –
November 14

The Shepherd’s Trust raises funds so retired
priests are provided with sufficient financial
resources to lead a dignified life after many
years of ministry.  The trust supports the
needs of the retired clergy of the
Archdiocese of Toronto who have served the

faithful for many years.  Through our support of the
Shepherds’ Trust, retired priests are given the dignity of
adequate income, healthcare and other assistance in
their golden years.  Next Sunday, the parish will
welcome your gift.  You may place the Shepherd’s Trust
envelope at the entrance to the church in the large
basket provided for you.  Again, we thank you.  Please
note that the retired priests continue to pray for you
and your family in their celebrations of the Eucharist.

FROM THE DESK OF FR. VITO
Greetings parishioners and dear friends

of St. Patrick’s Church - Wildfield

Beloved friends.  Of the many funerals I have
celebrated over the years, there is a small phrase used
by a young man when eulogizing his father.  “A man
who always gave ‘more’ than he had, and always
asked for ‘less’ than he needed.”  In today’s gospel
story, the poor widow gave ‘all that she had’.  In that
small gift, she gave her life, her very self.  Today we
hear expressions such as a “sacrificial giving”.  In other
words, we speak of a gift that is truly a “sacrifice”, not
simply “something extra that I can easily do without”. 
This leads me to reflect on “how can my gift make a
difference”.   This “difference” we consider in someone
else’s life.  For example, a gift to SHARELIFE.  How can
it make a difference to those being assisted through
the several agencies of ShareLife… and it does make
a difference.  However, I must also consider HOW
DOES IT MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN MY LIFE, in my life as
the giver. 

If my giving is “sacrificial”, then it does make a
difference.  When I look at the word “sacrifice”, I must
think of the roots of the words:  “Sacrum / holy”,
“facere/ to do”.  I do what is holy.  This is the gift of the
poor widow.  She gave all that she had to live on, but
the holy aspect of her giving, was the fact that she no
longer relied on the little or nothing she had, but she
placed all her trust in a loving God.

My question, therefore:  In what, or in WHOM do I
place my trust?  Do my actions, my choice and my
commitments witness to the trust I place in my loving
God? 

With prayerful best wishes,
Fr. Vito

SHARELIFE

Dear friends, thank you for your gift and
prayers for ShareLife.  In a few weeks we will
be able to confirm how much our parish has

been able to raise.  Our goals have not perhaps been
met, yet we are confident that your gift surpasses last
year’s amount, and for this we thank you.  If you have
not had the opportunity of giving your gift to ShareLife,
it is never too late.  Love and generosity do not have a
deadline. 

Lee
Typewritten Text
195 - 1
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A CATHOLIC COMMUNITY SINCE 1830 

 

REGULAR SCHEDULE 
 

SUNDAY MASSES 
Saturday 5:00pm English 
Sunday 8:30am English 
Sunday 10:00am English 
Sunday 11:30am Italian 
Sunday 1:00pm English 
Sunday 7:30pm English 

 

The audio feed of Sunday Masses is 
made available by conference call. 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Tuesday 8:30am English 
Wednesday 8:30am English 
Thursday 8:30am English 
Friday 8:30am English 
Saturday 8:30am English 

 

RECONCILIATION (CONFESSIONS) 
 

Saturday 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
 

MARIAN DEVOTION 
 

ROSARY 
 Tuesday to Sunday 
 before the 8:30am Mass in the church 
 

 Saturday, 8:00pm, by conference call 
 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP 
 Wednesday 
 at the start of the 8:30am Mass 
 

OUR LADY OF KNOCK 
 Saturday 
 at the start of the 8:30am Mass 
 

BAPTISMS 
 

Please contact the Pastor through the 
Office to make arrangements. 

 

MARRIAGES 
 

Couples must contact the Pastor at 
least one year in advance of the 
anticipated date. A preparation course 
is required. 

 

A NOTE ABOUT COVID-19 
 

We are able to welcome people inside the 
church for as long as we can observe 
physical distancing between households. 
Spaces are allotted as people arrive, and 
there is no reservation/registration required 
to come for Mass. Masks or face coverings 
continue to be required while inside the 
church. 

 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Rev. Fr. Vito Marziliano 
PASTOR 

 

PARISH OFFICE 
 

The Parish Secretary will be in the Office 
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays 
to welcome people by appointment only. 

 

You may contact the Parish Office 
at any time by phone or e-mail. 

 

Those who wish to speak with Fr. Vito may do so in the sacristy 
before or after Mass, or by appointment at any time. 

 

PARISH GROUPS AND MINISTRIES 
 

Please note: Most meetings and gatherings 
are suspended at this time. 

 

Altar Servers (Junior and Senior) 
Baptism and Marriage Preparation 
Bible and Theology Classes 
Building Committee 
Catholic Women’s League 
 First Monday of the Month 
English Choir (at the Sunday 10:00am Mass) 
English Prayer Group 
Fundraising Committee 
Italian Choir (at the Sunday 11:30am Mass) 

Italian Prayer Group 
Knights of Columbus 
 Third Thursday of the Month 
Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers 
Legion of Mary 
Liturgy of the Word for Children 
Ministers of Hospitality (Ushers) 
Ministry of Bereavement 
Ministry to Seniors and the Homebound 
Ministry to the Youth 
Parish Finance Council 
Parish Liturgical Committee 
Parish Pastoral Council 
Refugee–Resettlement Committee 
 Project Hope Group 
R.C.I.A. and R.C.I.C. 
Seniors’ Group 

 

PARISH SCHOOLS 
 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 
St. Patrick’s (1907) 
11948 The Gore Road 
(905) 794 – 0411 
 

Holy Spirit (2005) 
25 Bloomsbury Avenue 
(905) 794 – 8039 
 

Fr. Francis McSpiritt (2007) 
55 Lexington Road 
(905) 794 – 5031 
 

Our Lady of Lourdes (2011) 
25 Mount Royal Circle 
(905) 913 – 1703 
 

St. André Bessette (2013) 
25 Riverstone Drive 
(905) 913 – 2567 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL 
Cardinal Ambrozic (2009) 
10 Castle Oaks Crossing 
(905) 913 – 2989 

 
NEW PARISHIONERS 
 

We warmly welcome new 
members of our parish 
community. 
 

If you would like to register as 
parishioners and use a box of 
donation envelopes, please 
contact the Parish Office or 
speak to Fr. Vito after Sunday 
Mass. 
 
CONFERENCE CALL 
 

To participate at prayers or 
gatherings done by conference 
call, simply dial the toll-free 
number 1-867-292-3030 and 
use the code 733-93-13. 
 

Please check with your phone 
service provider for details if 
“toll-free numbers” are 
accessible to you with no 
additional fees. 
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ALTA MODA
FURNITURE LTD.

Manufacturers of Fine Furniture
Dining Room � Bedroom � Living Room
680 Rivermede Rd.  905-669-1040

DELGROVE GROUP
General Contractors/Builders

Construction Managers
Luigino (Lou) De Faveri
50 Delta Park Blvd. Brampton

905 791-0100

BULK TRANSFER
SYSTEMS INC.

905-893-2626

THE WAY TRIM
CARPENTRY LTD.

Albino Antenucci
905-794-0666  416-420-2605

Tony Antenucci  416-452-7146

FloorsFirstFloorsFirst™

Bolton Carpet & Interiors
12388 Hwy. 50 Bolton  905.951.3588

Egan 
Funeral Home

FAMILY OWNED SINCE 1913

203 Queen Street South
Bolton Ontario

905-857-2213
www.EganFuneralHome.com

AL SPIZZIRRI Sales Representative
Residential � Industrial � Commercial � Land � Investment
PROFESSIONAL PERSONALIZED SERVICE

WEST REALTY INC.,
Brokerage

Bakery
&

Deli

NEIMAN, CALLEGARI
Barristers, Solicitors, Notaries Public
ANGELO S. CALLEGARI

BEVERLY J. MORTON
www.neimancallegari.ca

Wills & Estates, Civil Litigation, Family Law,
Corporate/Commercial, Real Estate

Employment Construction Law
18 King St. E. Bolton  905-857-0095

Parliamo Italiano

SPOT

WARD
F U N E R A L  H O M E S

1OO YEARS

BRAMPTONBRAMPTON
52 Main St South  905-451-2124905-451-2124

WOODBRIDGEWOODBRIDGE
4671 Highway #7  905-851-9100905-851-9100

wardfuneralhome.com

ITALIAN LADIES FASHION
Miamitaly Imports

Josephine Lazzaro
905-794-0086  josielazzaro@me.com
Bring this ad & get 10% discount

We Specialize In

Fruit Baskets, Deli Trays, Fresh Meat,
Baked Goods, Catering Available

COMPLETE CAR CARE

BRUNO OR ROSA  12473 Hwy. 50, Bolton   905-857-4387

Hwy. 50, Bolton  905-857-1227  www.gardenfoodsmarket.com

AnticaAntica

    Osteria Italian RistoranteItalian Ristorante

A tradition of taste truly authentic southern Italian cuisine!
Mon-Fri from 11:30am for lunch & dinner

Sat & Sun from 5pm for dinner
Special functions up to 90 guests:

Baptisms • Communions • Confirmations • Engagements & Weddings
3088 Mayfield Rd. (at Hurontario)   www.anticaosteria.ca  905-495-5555

SPOT

SPOT

 

Sammy Daniel
Insurance/Financial Advisor

Co-operators General Insurance Company
2225 Dundas Street East, Unit A5
Mississauga, L4X 1L9
Off ice: 905-566-1702     Cell: 416-704-9729
Fax: 905-602-9740
sammy_daniel@cooperators.ca   www.cooperators.ca 

Home   Auto   Life   Investments   Group   Business   Farm   Travel

FREE ESTIMATES

905-792-2931
acadamar.com

Custom Design & Installation
Interlocking Stone • Driveways

Patios • Walkways
Garden Walls • Pool Surrounds

• Toyo tire Distributor • Computer diagnostics  • Engine/transmission rebuilding
• Domestics and imports  • Drive Clean facility   • Safety certificates

Gelato � Espresso Bar � Hot Table
Pastries & Cakes � Catering Available

www.mercatofinefoods.ca
mercatofinefoods@rogers.com

1 Queensgate Blvd.  905-857-9040

SPOT

       St. Clair Travel Agency (North) Ltd.
Terry DiCredico, terry@travelstclair.com
200 Marycroft Ave. Unit 16, Woodbridge

905-851-1512  • 1-800-440-1512  •  www.travelstclair.com

905-857-7653
416-258-8035

PLUMBING - HEATING

SPRINKLERS

Peter Lisena

257 Deerhurst Dr.

905-793-9444

Dr. Marianette Crisol

www.drcrisol.com

9886 Torbram Rd, #101

905-789-8116
5 Cherrycrest Dr, #5

905-913-8100

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

755 The Queensway  416-253-9207
www.posticino.com

RISTORANTE

Chiropodist/Foot Specialist
FOR ALL YOUR FOOTCARE NEEDS
63 King St. W. / CALL TODAY

905-857-FEET (3338)

905-456-2442

info@dixiefence.ca            www.dixiefence.ca

AKAL OPTICAL
Family Eye Care Centres

60 Lacoste Blvd. #107
905-794-6300

www.AkalOptical.com

Since 1984
Garden Centre • Floral Shop

10753 Heart Lake Rd.
905.846.3773

Open 7 Days a Week • We Deliver
www.lakesidegardengallery.com

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Assumption Cemetery  905-670-8801

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822
Catholic Cremation Services, Funeral � Cremation � Burial  905-670-8801

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Visit Us Today!  Your lifestyle, your way. 100 Morra Ave.  289-206-0775

Squire Ellis Medical Centre      Dr. A. Manwal
Accepting New Patients

Walk In Clinic / Family Practice

10 Squire Ellis Dr Unit 15         905-789-0010

Gardenbrooke Medical Centre           Dr. R. Sarma
Accepting New Patients

Walk in Clinic / Family Practice
275 Gardenbrooke Trail #109                   905-913-0088

SPOT

Call 905-624-4422 for this space

Authentic Montessori
Programs

Toddler 16-30 months
Preschool 2.5-4 years
Kindergarten 4-7 years

905-790-2664

9886 Torbram Rd #201A

Nurturing & Caring Childcare




